

MEMORANDUM

To: License and Health Committee of the West Allis Common Council

CC: Jenna Merten, Assistant City Attorney

From: Sally Nusslock, Health Commissioner

Date: January 29, 2015

SUBJECT: Tap 58 (5732 W. Mitchell Street) Status Update

At the January 6th License and Health Committee meeting, Ms. Burback stated that she had made payments and was current on her waste management contract. A short time later she stated she would take care of payment immediately and submit the required documentation to the West Allis Health Department.

As of close of business on January 29, 2015, Ms. Burback still has not supplied the West Allis Health Department with proof that she has a valid contract with a waste hauler and that she is current on her payments.

Health Department staff contacted Advanced Waste Management, by telephone, on January 28, 2015 and they were informed that Ms. Burback has not made any payments since September 2014 and that there is an outstanding balance of \$380.86 on the account.